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Response to Intervention Math and Reading Report: 

 

RtI Sept Oct Nov Dec. Jan. Feb. Mar. April  May 

Tier 

II 

        

 

  

Tier 

III 

      

 

  

 

Discipline Report: August 2014 

Total number of discipline referrals  

General misbehavior (talking, swearing, tardy etc.)  

Skipping  

Fighting  

Possession of tobacco  

Harassment of another student 1 

Off campus violation  

Transportation violation  

Possession of alcohol/drugs (look-a-

like)/weapon/ammunition                                              

 

Bullying/intimidation  

Other – assault (sexual)  

Other (stealing)  

Other   - playing the 10 second punching game  

 

EE  0  

Head Start 19 3&4 yr olds 

PK 21  

K grade 37  

1st grade 43  

2nd grade 44  

3rd grade 49  

4th grade 35     

5th grade 46       

Total 294 



Schedule of major upcoming events for: September 

2014 
(Parent night, extra-curricular schedules, school programs 

etc. 

EVENT DATE 

Universal Screenings 

Reading/Math  

August 26 thru September 2 

Tutorials Begin September 8th 

TIER II & III Begins September 8th 

Progress Reports go home September 17th 

Parent Contact Day September 25th 

STAAR Collaboration Meeting September 30th 

 

Staff development for the month of: September 2014 
TEACHER(S) Training/event 

attended 

CIP Date 

 

Hobbs New Admin Academy Campus Imp 9.22.14 

    

    

    

    

 

Notable Highlights: 

 Great turn out for Back to School Night for all campuses. 

 The buildings are looking better with the improvements. 

 Students and teachers are all excited to have the new year started. 

 

Principal’s General Narrative: 

Good Evening,  
 
We are back in full swing.  I am feeling some severe growing pains, but have 
wonderful support to help me through.  I always love a challenge and challenged 
I have been the last few weeks.  I love learning, I am feeling blessed to be able to 
continue to learn and grow as an educator. 
 
Respectfully, 

Candy Hobbs 


